
PHONE 2- 4 1 8 1 

343 RICHMOND STREET 

LONDON ONTARIO 

October 2nd 1956 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for the report on the reception of 
C K S L. 

We, as a comparatively new station, are very 
pleased to receive comments on our signal and programming, 
and wish to thank you for the valuable report for the 
periods you specify. 

We are off the air from 12 midnight on Sunday 
until 6.00 a.m. Monday morning - we began regular program- 
ming on Sunday, June 24th 1956. 

We wish you lots of luck in your radio listening 
and hope to hear from you some time in the future. 

Jp 

Yoúr t uly, 

R. Turn4nny 
Broadcasting Station C K S L 


